Dear Sir

I would like to take this opportunity to express my concerns to the proposed high level ship canal crossing as
identified in the preferred development option -consultation (July 2017) Page 41 Figure 7: Warrington Garden
Suburb and in particular the area of the map that is marked by a thick dashed blue line and labelled " potential
to provide new strategic road / public transport route"

As aresident and home owner that is likely to be affected by such a development I object to such a proposal on
a number of grounds.

I believe such a development would have the potential to create both additional noise and pollution to the post
code I am a property owner and reside in.

I believe that there would be a number of environmental implications caused by the disruption of the natural
habitat along the proposed route.

I believe that this plan would affect the physical and emotional wellbeing of local residents who regularly use
the TPT and open green spaces with the locality.

I believe that such a route would impact upon the privacy of my dwelling and would have a detrimental and
negative affect on the value of my property.

My particular concern and objection is related to my property_and is that the
proposed widening of high level railway embankment between the Knutsford Road swing bridge and the
proposed high level crossing from Grappenhall would be affected by all the previously identified factors.
As a concerned resident with whom this plan has potential catastrophic implications for me and my family I
would like further information and reassurance and access to all future additional reports which address the
negative issues highlighted above.

I object to the proposals in the strongest terms

Yours Faithfully






